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Calling all young transport superfans!

25 Mar 2025

Transport for London are on the hunt for 25 young transport ‘superfans’, aged 5-16, who love London transport.

Over the past 25 years, TfL have transformed London’s transport network making it easier, safer, and greener for young people to travel.

From the introduction of free travel for children to the expansion of cleaner transport options, they’ve worked hard to keep London moving while protecting the
environment.

How to enter

Participating in the competition is straightforward. Young superfans are invited to:

Tell TfL why they’re a transport superfan of a particular London transport mode, in 100 words or less.
Entries must be emailed to TfLSuperFansComp@tfl.gov.uk along with the entrant’s name and age, and the contact information for their
parent/guardian.
Deadline is midnight on 23 April 2025

What’s the prize?

Winners get to record a personalised 25th anniversary message for TfL, which will be broadcasted at a station related to their mode of entry.
Winners get a behind the scenes tour related to their entry, such as bus, river services, cycle hire, Tram depot, IFS Cloud Cable Car, Tube,
Overground, Elizabeth line or DLR station, or coach depot.

Further information
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Contacts

Nicky Batkin
BatkinN@ealing.gov.uk
0208 825 9648
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